Gentet, Matthias

From: Peres Da Costa, David
Sent: 08 January 2016 17:00
To: Planning

Subject: FW: Comment

Can this be logged as an objection on M3.
Thanks

David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer

Tel.: 020 7974 5262
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Junaid Peracha (iCloud) _
Sent: 08 January 2016 16:12

To: Peres Da Costa, David

Cc: Np

Subject: Comment

Dear Sir,

we live in 27 Middle field NW86ND and would like to object to the proposed planned housing
development on the land adjacent to number 1 St John's Wood Park. The proposed
development will impede access by emergency vehicles to Middle Field as well as block our use,
as residents, of the pedestrian gate which allows access to St John's Wood Road from Middle
Field.

Kindest Regards,

Junaid A. Peracha
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